
7th November 2024

Hilderthorpe School Christmas Fair

Dear Parent / Carer, 

We are excited to announce that this year's Hilderthorpe School Christmas Fair will take place on Wednesday
11th December starting at 3.30pm.

The fair will take place within the school and we plan to have a range of stalls, games and activities.

We are looking for stall holders who are interested in having a place at the event.

The stalls could be anything from local crafts to fresh produce.

Stall holders can be parents / carers, friends or relatives, or any other small independent business within the
local community.

Each stall will incur a small charge of £10.

Stalls are limited due to space and you will be notified by Friday 29th November at the latest if you have a
stall at the fair.

If you are interested in becoming a stallholder please contact the school office as soon as possible to discuss
further.

Thank you for your continued support.

Kind regards,
Mrs S Hall
Mrs S. Hall
Headteacher


